
 

 
Dear Stakeholders 

Call to Small Medium Micro Enterprise (SMME) employees in the sector 

FASSET will be partnering with IRBA to deliver an SMME employee support programme as one 

of the FASSET strategic priorities. The programme aims to identify and provide support to small 

black audit firms with candidates eligible to register for the Audit Development Programme 

(ADP). 

Click here to download the application form and criteria. Should you qualify for the programme, 

send your application to smme@fasset.org.za no later than 28 February 2023. 

If you have any queries, please contact fassetcallcentre@fasset.org.za. Alternatively, you can 

contact 087 821 2680. 

Yours in skills development 

FASSET 

  

 

 
  
    

Finance and Accounting Sector Skills Education and Training Authority 

296 Kent Avenue 

Randburg, Ferndale 
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